Grand River Sailing Club
March Newsletter

March madness is here. The membership meeting is March 19, 2005 at Grand River Yacht Club.  The membership meeting is a great way to renew those sailing friendships and catch up on everyone’s winter travels. I hear the Edwards, Schlauchs, and Phil and Terri had a wonderful vacation in Belize. I especially liked hearing about the inner tube river ride through a cave in the middle of the jungle.  There were good reports from Sherri Fluhr about the wine tasting tour last month.  Has anyone heard a word from Past Commodore Phil Dolsen since December?  I hope he is having too much fun to write.
 Please remember to renew you membership for the 2005 season on or before the March membership meeting to avoid late charges, or if you really want, include the late fee along with your membership renewal. 
Once again, this year’s membership meeting promises to be yet another entertaining event.  Save the date and plan to attend the general membership meeting and…  
LIVE FROM GRAND RIVER, IT’S SATURDAY NIGHT!!!
